
 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

September 16th, 2013 

RE: EB-2013-0320; Notification of Posting Application and Hearing Documentation to Public Website 

Dear Kirsten Walli, 

This letters serves as notice on behalf of the South Dundas Windfarm Limited Partnership that the 

Ontario Energy Board, Notice of Application and Written Hearing documentation has been posted to the 

project’s public website, http://edprwindfarms.com/canada/under-dev/south-branch.htm.  The Notice 

of Application and Written Hearing has been provided in both French and English per the direction of 

the OEB provided on September 13th, 2013.  The Letter of Direction accompanying these notices has 

also been provided on the project website. 

Sincerely, 

 

Kenneth Little 

Project Manager 

South Dundas Windfarm Limited Partnership 

 


